
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
 

Dungog Footy Fun Day 
10th September 

 
 

P & C Meeting- 
 13th September 

 

School Camp -  
17th-18th September 

 
Last day of Term 
20th September 

 
First Day of Term 4 

8th October 
 

Please return: 
 

Fruit & Veg orders -  
9th September 

 

 
Camp final payment  

and notes 
 

 
Football Fun Day  Note 

 

    
 

  

Glen William Public School 
Learn to Live– Live to Learn 

717 Glen William Road Glen William 2321   
T: 49965507  F: 49965541  E: glenwillia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Musica Viva 

Jump rope for heart 



Glen William Public School 

Public Speaking Competition 

 

The Small School’s Public Speaking Competition will be held  
at Mt Kanwary Public School on Thursday the 12th of         
September. All students were given the opportunity to        
present a speech to Mrs Hanrahan and from these speeches 
the following finalists have been selected to represent Glen William    
Public School: 

Stage 1– Kendall 

Stage 2– Charlie 

Stage 3– Sarah 

Mrs Hanrahan commented that all the students did a wonderful job  
completing well thought out speeches confidently. She noted that special 
recognition should also be given to Matthew T and Savannah for their    
fine efforts. 
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Musica Viva 

On Monday  the 2nd of September the    

students from Glen William were very 

lucky to have The World According to 

James come to school as part of the Musica 

Viva Program. We had a wonderful day. 

The musicians played a trumpet, a          

saxophone, double bass and the drums. It 

was jazz music and we liked it a lot. Some 

of our new kindergartens for next year 

came along as well. The children from 

Martins Creek Public School came too. It 

was great to see them there. 

By Meg 

 

 

Next P & C Meeting: 

 

Friday 

13th of  September 

2013 

 

Glen William  

Public School 2:30pm 

 

Everyone is more than 

welcome to attend 



Glen William Public School 
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Jump Rope for Heart 

 

Yesterday the students from Glen William Public School 

had their jump off for Jump Rope for Heart.  We had a lot 

of different skipping activities to do, run by Lu. First, we 

had to jump over a skipping rope snake. Then, we had to do 

the Helicopter game. Then, we tried to jump in pairs.   

Lastly, we skipped to the Teddy Bear Song with the big 

rope. To finish off the day, we had a game of peppers 

where Lu and Adam swung the rope and the children had to 

skip as fast as they could. It was really hard and fast. 

Beth was the winner on the day by jumping 31 skips. Lu was 

spinning the rope so fast that her arm was sore in the end.  

It was a really fun afternoon. 

By Brayden 
 

**Please note all Jump Rope for Heart                                               

Sponsorship Forms need to be returned to                                             

school even if they are blank.** 

Enrolments 

The phone is still ringing hot with enquiries for enrolments for    

Kindergarten for next year. Not only have we received phone calls 

regarding the possible enrolments of 6 kindergartens for next year 

but Mrs Mrljak will also be meeting with several families over the 

coming weeks looking at enrolling an additional six children this 

year. This is great news for our wonderful little school. Thank you to 

all the parents who have taken information packs and have been busy 

spreading the word about what a terrific little asset we have here at 

Glen William.  



Glen William Public School 

Swimming 

Glen William Public School will once again be running the Intensive 
Swimming Program at Clarence Town Pool from Wednesday the 
9th of October until the 23rd of October. This program runs for all 
children from Kindergarten to Year 6. The swimming lessons are 
conducted by trained swimming instructors who are employed and 
paid for by the Department of Education. It is expected that entry to 
the pool will cost $25 per student for the ten days.  There will also 
be a cost for bus transport which will be notified closer to the time.  
If your child is absent for any of the sessions unfortunately this 
money is not refundable.  
 

School Camp 

School camp is finalised and ready to go. Students need to meet 

staff at Glen William Public School on Tuesday the 17th of        

September at 6:15am for a 6:30am departure. In case of         

emergency only, a member of staff can be contacted on             

0401 008 343 whilst we are away on camp. If you have any     

questions regarding the organisation of camp please see  

Mrs Mrljak. 
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Fruit Order 

 

The year six students at Glen William Public School had a record 
number of Fruit and Veggie Boxes ordered last fortnight. Great 
Work Glen William! The next fruit and veggie box order is due in 
by Monday the 9th of September for delivery on Tuesday the 
10th of September.  Order forms are attached. 


